
For Distribution to CPs

Sir Christopher Meyer to launch PCC's 2005 Annual Report

The Press Complaints Commission will be launching its Annual Report for 2005 on Thursday 25**̂  May 
at the Foreign Press Association. PCC Chairman Sir Christopher Meyer will make a speech 
introducing the report, which will be followed by a Question and Answer session.

The speech will take place at 11.00am. Should any journalist wish to request a place at the launch, or 
for further information, please contact Catherine Speller, Communications Officer, at 
catherine.speller@pcc.org.uk or by telephone: 020 7831 0022.

Copies of the Annual Report will be available at the event, and it will also be published on the PCC's 
website: www.pcc.org.uk.

The Foreign Press Association is at:
11 Carlton House Terrace 
London SWIY 5AJ

For a map, please click here
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